
 

 

 

4th January 2017 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

YEAR 12 PARENTS’ CONSULTATION EVENING 
 
Year 12 Parents’ Consultation Evening will be held on Thursday 19th January from 4.30pm – 7.30pm in 
the Main Hall. It is anticipated that all parents/carers will attend as this is a crucial time to discuss their 
son/daughter’s academic progress with individual subject teachers. Your son/daughter should also 
attend the evening. Please ensure you check your child’s progress on Go 4 Schools in advance. 
 
On arrival, please sign in outside the hall. If you are unable to attend the evening, we would be grateful 
if you could contact subject teachers prior to that date to discuss your child’s progress. It is essential 
that there is communication between teachers and parents/carers at this stage in your child’s 
education in order to ensure they achieve their potential. 
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Ms B Thomas   Ms A Newton 
Deputy Headteacher   PPM, Year 12 
 
 

 


